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I strongly support this bill and feel it is important that public schools are allowed to 

choose the materials that best meet the needs of their students. Freedom of 

expression is an essential part of a vibrant democracy and any attempt to erode that 

right will weaken our democracy. While a vocal minority may object to certain 

textbooks, instructional materials and library books, they should not be allowed to 

limit the choices for everyone.  


